



Dear Soka University,

I would like to extend my heartfelt congratulations on the 50th anniversary of Soka University. I am proud of our strong partnership between Kyungnam University and Soka University. I am sure our relationship will continue to strengthen, even in the toughest of times.

I look forward to seeing what the next 50 years brings to our partnership. On behalf of all the members of Kyungnam University, I would like to take this opportunity to wish Soka University continued success in the future.

Sincerely yours,

Dr. Jae Kyu Park

President of Kyungnam University, Korea

el Ogu Park

